
 
Thank you and we hope to hear from you! 

 

 
Call for Algonquin Community Volunteers  

Winter Angler Activity Flights in Algonquin Provincial Park 
 
The Algonquins of Ontario and Harkness Laboratory of Fisheries Research are seeking 
volunteers to assist in the Winter Angler Activity Flights in Algonquin Provincial Park. A series of 
flights will be conducted over a set of lakes in the Park for the purpose of collecting data on the 
number of anglers using lakes. Up to 13 flights will be conducted during February and March of  
2019. These flights will be leaving from the Muskoka Airport, Gravenhurst. The Ministry of 
Natural Resources and Forestry will be conducting these surveys using a Turbo Beaver. 
 
Please be prepared to be at the airport by 9:30 AM.  Flights may take up to 3 Hours. Flights can 
be delayed due to weather conditions. Be aware that scheduled flights can be delayed or 
cancelled for reasons such as weather conditions and maybe rescheduled to the next day. 
 
Flights are scheduled for the following dates: 
 

• February 1, 2, 6, 9, 14, 16, 19, 23, and 27 
• March 2, 7, 9, 12, and 16 
 

If you are interested in this opportunity, please contact Steve Chenier by email at 
tchenier@sympatico.ca or by cell at 705-471-6834. 
 
When confirming your interest in participating, please provide the following information: 
 

• First and Last Name 
• Email address if checked frequently 
• Home Telephone and Cell Number 
• Emergency Contact/Next of Kin Information 
• Your first choice of date to fly (can you fly the next day if cancelled?) 
• Your second choice of date to fly (can you fly the next day if cancelled?) 
• Algonquin community you are affiliated with and the location you will be traveling from 

 
More information will be provided once you are scheduled for a flight, such as directions, what 
to wear, safety information, etc.  
 
Volunteers will receive mileage expenses of $0.40 per km, meal allowance (minimum of $60 per 
day but up to $90 depending on circumstances), 1-night accommodation in Gravenhurst, ON 
and an honorarium of $75 for participating. 
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